From: Hammond, Sue

To: Norfolk Vanguard; Sian Evans
Cc: Berry, Jon; Grimley, Andrew

Subject: Norfolk Vanguard - Rule 17 request for further information

Date: 03 June 2019 17:09:46

Dear Ms Evans

I have been asked to comment on the applicants document 'Consideration of potential impacts related to continuous periods of operation', submitted at Deadline 8.

This document relates to construction noise at land fall, cable corridor and the substation outside normal working hours, and in particular during weekends and unsociable hours (11:00pm-07:30). I believe my colleague Mr Grimley may already have commented, however I have looked at the document and am satisfied that providing mitigation methods are employed BS5228 Thresholds can be met.

Kind regards

Sue Hammond | Environmental Protection Officer | Breckland Council

Office: 01362 656870 | DDI: 01362 656355 | Fax: 01362 693733 Elizabeth House, Walpole Loke, Dereham, Norfolk , NR19 1EE

sue.hammond@breckland.gov.uk | www.breckland.gov.uk

Email disclaimer:

The information contained in this email is confidential and intended only for the person or organisation to which it is addressed. If you have received it by mistake, please disregard and notify the sender immediately. Unauthorised disclosure or use of such information may be a breach of legislation or confidentiality and the content may be legally privileged. Any improper dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this email is strictly prohibited. Emails sent from and received by employees of Breckland District Council may be monitored. They may also be disclosed to other people under legislation, particularly the Freedom of Information Act 2000, GDPR, the Data Protection Act 2018 and the Environmental Information Regulations 2004. If you have contacted the Council for a service any personal data you share will be used to help you access its services, or to answer your enquiry in line with our Privacy Policy. For full details of your rights please visit our website at www.breckland.gov.uk. Unless this email relates to Breckland District Council business it will be regarded by the Council as personal and will not be authorised by or sent on behalf of the Council.